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Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week of May 3, 2021. 

 
 

 Water and water pressure have been restored at Herndon. Apparently, a main valve had 

broken and had to be replaced with a new one. Thanks for your patience and understanding 

on Friday, April 30. 

 LEAP 2025 testing continues this week. Students in grades 3-8 will take LEAP tests May 3 

and May 4. Students need to get a good night sleep each night and eat breakfast each 

morning of the test.   

 2021-2022 magnet contracts and registration are not valid until a final review of 2020-2021 

school attendance, behavior, grades, grade point average, and other contract requirements.  

 The PTSA is taking donations to honor the Herndon Faculty & Staff during the week of 

May 10 -14.  You can get more information on how to donate by emailing the HMS PTSA 

at herndonptsa1@gmail.com. 

 As we enter the last four weeks of school, I want to thank you for all the support you have 

shown us this year. I also want to encourage students to finish the year, a year like no other 

we have ever experienced and hope to never experience again, by giving their greatest 

effort. This year has reaffirmed for me that there are no challenges that the Herndon Family 

cannot overcome when we stand together in unity. 

 Important information and reminders can always be found at herndonmagnetschool.com, 

especially under “Newsletter” and “JCALL Transcripts.” 
 

 A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 295314 
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